
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The CITY COUNCIL of Alpine City, Utah will hold a public hearing on the Tentative Budget 

for Fiscal Year 2015-2016 at Alpine City Hall, 20 North Main, Alpine, Utah on Tuesday, May 

12, 
 
2015 at 7:00 pm. The tentative budget is available for review by the public at Alpine City 

Hall at 20 N. Main, Alpine, UT and on the Alpine City website at www.alpinecity.org 

 

         Charmayne G. Warnock 

         Alpine City Recorder  

         Posted May 3, 2015 


